
Huawei Academy opened at Karaganda Technical University on the basis of 

the Department of “Technologies and Communication Systems” 

 

On October 25, 2021, the opening of the “ICT Academy of Huawei of 

Karaganda Technical University” took place. 

The opening was attended by: a representative from Huawei, Deputy Director 

for Work with partners – Omirserik Nursaya and a representative from the KarTU 

– Executive director Isagulov Aristotel Zeynullinovich. 

Classes will be held in a special laboratory of the Huawei Academy, in the 

402 room of the 4th building. The office is equipped with all the necessary 

technical and software tools. The training is conducted by Huawei certified 

instructors, senior teachers of the Department of “Technologies and 

Communication Systems” Yesenzholov Ulan Serikovich and Kaliaskarov Nurbol 

Baltabayevich. 

The first release of Huawei Academy is scheduled for December 2021. 

Graduate groups of the specialty “Radio engineering, electronics and 

telecommunications” take part in the training. 

 

 

 



 


